
Making Conservation Work for You for Over 60 Years.  

Penobscot County Soil & Water Conservation District  

Fall 2015 

This past July the Conservation District put on 

itõs first ever conservation field day for kids.    

In the past the districtõs programs have been 

geared for adults and conservation professionals.  

This year we wanted a program that would reach 

children.  The district had 20 kids registered for 

the field day and they 

spent time learning 

about soils, aquatic 

insects and fish, and 

about Maine forests.  

The activities planned 

were hands on 

activities to help kids 

understand Maineõs 

different ecosystems.  

Nick Butler of the 

NRCS Soils Division 

was on hand to talked 

about soils.  Nick had 

the kids looking at 

horizons in a soil pit and discussed the different 

soil types we have in Maine.   

Terri Coolong, a forester with the Maine 

Department of Agriculture, Conservation, & 

Forestry, had the kids look a different needle 

and leaf samples to identify trees.  She put 

together some great games for the kids to help 

show how wood lot owners preformed controlled 

thinnings.     
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First Kids Conservation Field Day A Big Success!  
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Ben Naumann, a fish biologist with 

NRCS, talked about different fish 

and bird species the kids would see in 

and around water bodies in Maine.   

Ben had caught some fish for the 

kids to identify .  What great        

detectives!  The kids were able to 

identify all species correctly and 

once the day was done the fish were 

let go.  Sorry to those poor fish that 

got caught!  

Dan Kusnierz and Haley Francis from 

Penobscot Indian Nation water       

quality department were on hand to 

talk about aquatic insects.  

The kids got right into the water 

with bug nets  scooping up insects for 

identification.  The kids had a blast!  

Later in the day, Ben Naumann talked 

about the fish ladder and how that 

works.  The kids found it very         

interesting  that alewifeõs (a type of 

herring)  migrate every year and use 

the ladder to get to Chemo Pond  to 

grow and reproduce.  The kids were 

amazed at how many alewife's  use 

the ladder in the spring.  I think 

Leonardõs Mills will see lots of these 

little conservationists hanging around 

the ladder this coming spring.   

Overall, the kids said they learned a 

great deal and had a great time doing 

it.  We were so pleased with how the 

entire day turned out and can't wait 

for next year.  The district would 

like to thank the Maine Forest and 

Logging Museum for hosting the 

event,  thank you to all the wonderful 

volunteers, Jeffõs catering for 

providing lunches for the              

participants, and most of all thank 

you to all the kids that participated 

in the field day.  
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District Supervisors  

¶ Ryan Crane 

¶ Bob Fogler, Chair  

¶ Dan Kusnierz, Treasure  

¶ John Simon 

¶ Mary Wilson, Vice Chair  

 

District Staff  

¶ Amy Polyot, District Manager  

 

NRCS Staff  

¶ Eric Giberson,                        

Soil Conservationist  

¶ Misha Vargas,                             

Soil Conservationist  

¶ Dan Schmidt,                       

District Conservationist  

Checkout our website.  

Www.penobscotcountyswcd.org  


